
  
   

 

 
 
 
 
14 October 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
  
I am writing to you about the Bishop Wordsworth’s School and South Wilts Grammar School production 
which will take place at Studio Theatre, Ashley Road, Salisbury on Wednesday 9th, Thursday 10th and 
Friday 11th November at 7pm. This year we are proud to present Dan Jamieson’s superb adaptation of the 
Graham Greene spy novel ‘The Ministry of Fear’.  
 
Tickets will be on sale at £9 (adults) and £5 (concessions) and are available from the school.  
 
Payment may be made in two ways:–  
 
On-line Payment:  via www.scopay.com.  If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 
By cheque:  please enclose payment with the reply slip below made payable to Bishop Wordsworth’s 
School.   
 
I do hope that you will feel able to come and enjoy this excellent play and give your support to the students.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mel Gordon 
Head of Drama 
 

 
The Ministry of Fear advance booking form for November 2016 performances         
 
 
Name …………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I would like to order the following:       £9   £5 (concessions) 
 

Wednesday 9th at 7pm   ……. ……..   
 

Thursday 10th    at 7pm    ……. …….. 
       

                        Friday 11th       at 7pm     ……. …….. 
    

Total:                               £…........................          

http://www.scopay.com/

